
Summer Newsletter 

Young Explorers

What’s new this term?

This half term we will be 
exploring Our Local 
Community. 
Taking community walks and 
looking at the library, Church, 
Chemist, Doctors. Places 
local to us that we may use.
Looking at pets we have at 
home that are a part of our 
family.

The next half term we will 
looking at growth, how much 
we have grown, planting 
sunflowers and watching 
them grow. We will also 
welcome class caterpillars 
and watch the life cycle of a 
caterpillar to butterfly.
 

Please remember to keep up 
to date on Dojos where we 
will post our rhyme and story 
of the week.

Reminders

Snack is £2.00 per week 
and can be paid weekly 
or in block.

All children should bring 
a draw string PE bag to 
school each day with a 
spare change of clothes 
and nappies/wipes if not 
toilet trained.

PIP (Parents In 
Partnership) will run 
every Thursday in the 
Hub and children will 
be invited in small 
groups to attend.

Snack 
is £2.00 

per 
week.
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